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online question bank If you want to the highest score possible on the EMT-Basic
exam, there’s no better study partner than McGraw-Hill’s Basic review book. This
indispensable study guide helps you think through pre-hospital medicine while
covering every topic you must know on exam day. Each chapter begins with a
clinical scenario followed by a bulleted overview of key topics and summarized by
retention-enhancing Q&As at the end of every chapter. You’ll also get valuable
exam preparation tips, the do’s and don’ts of answering multiple choice questions
and clinical pearls. The online question bank allows you to choose your questions
by topic and hone in on your strengths and weaknesses to prepare you for exam day.
McGraw-Hill Basic has everything you need to boost your confidence – and your
score. Turn to this all-in-one guide for: High-yield outline format bolstered by
Q&A, clinical scenarios, and easy-to-remember bulleted content New content added
to reflect the 2010 DOT National Standard curriculum New 150 Question practice
exam at the end of the book Online question bank with over 250 questions available
at www.mcgrawhillemt.com
Illinois Governmental Tort and Section 1983 Civil Rights Liability Steven M.
Puiszis 2021-10-15 Illinois Governmental Tort and Section 1983 Civil Rights
Liability is the only pub on the market that takes a comprehensive look at the
tort liability of local governmental entities in Illinois, and the defenses
available to them. This is an essential resource for any practitioner involved in
litigation concerning a local governmental entity in Illinois, whether it's a
police department, a school district, a sanitation department, or some other
similar entity. It includes analysis of the Illinois Local Tort Immunity Act, the
Public Defender and Appellate Defender Immunity Act, the Good Samaritan Act,
absolute immunity for prosecutors and judges, liability for police, fire, and EMS
services, medical liability, and a local governmental entity's immunity for
discretionary activities. Besides attorneys, this is an essential resource for
risk managers of all governmental entities in Illinois. Completely revised,
reorganized, and redesigned in 2009, this edition of the publication also
emphasizes the increasing volume and significance of governmental tort liability
in the context of civil rights actions brought under Section 1983.
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and Injured Advantage Package
American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), 2021-02-12 Since 1971, Emergency
Care and Transportation of the Sick and Injured has advanced how EMS education is
delivered to help train exceptional EMS professionals around the globe.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets Nancy L. Caroline 2012-08-16 Nancy
Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets, Seventh Edition is the next step in the
evolution of the premier paramedic education program. This legendary paramedic
textbook was first developed by Dr. Nancy Caroline in the early 1970s and
transformed paramedic education. Today, the American Academy of Orthopaedic
Surgeons is proud to continue this legacy and set the new gold standard for the
paramedics of tomorrow. The Seventh Edition reflects the collective experience of
its top-flight author team and decades of street wisdom. This fully updated
edition covers every competency statement of the National EMS Education Standards
for paramedics with clarity and precision in a concise format that ensures student
comprehension and encourages critical thinking. This edition emphasizes the ideal
that becoming a paramedic is a continual pursuit of growth and excellence
throughout an entire career. Concepts of team leadership and professionalism are
woven throughout the chapters, challenging students to become more compassionate,
conscientious health care professionals as well as superior clinicians.
Professional Paramedic, Volume III: Trauma Care & EMS Operations Richard Beebe
2011-02-10 Meet and exceed educational requirements and expectations for Paramedic
training with The Professional Paramedic Series. Based on the new National EMS
Education Standards, this economical three-volume series equips you and your
learners with the resources necessary for both paramedic certification and recertification. Comprehensive, using a case-based methodology, while remaining
street-friendly, each volume in the series walks learners through the skills and
concepts critical to the job of a Paramedic. The framework of each book is
practical in approach: introducing principles, skills and terminology; presenting
a typical case; walking through critical response steps; and again reviewing key
concepts to ensure understanding for successful application on the job. Volume
III: Trauma Care & EMS Operations highlights special response considerations and a
broad range of operational medical topics to prepare readers with the complete
spectrum of knowledge required to succeed as a Paramedic. Topics include traumatic
brain injury, environmental medicine, specialty care transport, triage systems,
and much more. This book follows up on the fundamental information covered in
Volume I: Foundations of Paramedic Care and the application of skills in emergency
situations in Volume II: Medical Emergencies, Maternal Health & Pediatrics.
Practical and reader-friendly, each volume includes a full color design with
detailed photos, graphics and step-by-step skill sequences to ensure your learners
are fully prepared for the responsibilities, adventures, and challenges of the
paramedic profession. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Paramedic Practice Today Barbara J. Aehlert 2011 Get the tools you need to
succeed! With its conversational, easy-to-read style, Volume 1 of Paramedic
Practice Today: Above and Beyond simplifies topics and helps you master National
Standard Curriculum objectives and meet the new National Education Standards. It
also includes a companion DVD-ROM with step-by-step videos demonstrating key
skills in the textbook, along with medical animations and video lectures. Because
this book corresponds to the National Registry of EMTs National EMS Practice
Analysis, it provides you with the best possible preparation for the National
Registry exam.A JB Course Manager resource is available to accompany this title.
JB Course Manager is an easy-to-use and fully hosted online learning platform. For
additional information, or to make your request, contact your Account Specialist
or visit http://go.jblearning.com/JBCM.
Mosby's Paramedic Textbook Mick J. Sanders 2012 Reflecting the 2010 Emergency
Cardiovascular Care guidelines, Mosby's Paramedic Textbook, 4th Edition provides a
comprehensive learning tool for both first-time and refresher paramedic students.
Coverage includes an overview of key subjects such as pharmacology, airway
management, medical disorders, patient assessment, and trauma. ALS patient care
skills are presented step by step, both in the book and in online video clips. New
to this edition are nine new chapters, many new topics, and 150 new photos.
Written by paramedic expert Mick Sanders, Mosby's Paramedic Textbook follows the
National EMS Education Standards and offers complete coverage of the National
Standard Curriculum (NSC) for the EMT-Paramedic. More than 1,000 illustrations -including 150 that are NEW -- accurately present different techniques and skills.
Chapter openers, objectives and key terms set the stage for learning. Advanced
Life Support (ALS) skills are presented step by step and in full color. Critical

Nancy Caroline’s Emergency Care in the Streets American Academy of Orthopaedic
Surgeons (AAOS) 2017-08-15 This fully updated training system covers every
competency statement of the National EMS Education Standards for Paramedics with
clarity and precision in a concise format that ensures student comprehension and
encourages critical thinking.
Foundations of Education: An EMS Approach National Association of EMS Educators
(NAEMSE) 2019-07-15 The evolving field of emergency medical services (EMS)
requires professional educators who are knowledgeable about teaching and learning
strategies, classroom management, assessment and evaluation, technology in
learning, legal implications in education, program infrastructure design, and
administering programs of excellence to meet state and national accreditation
guidelines. Foundations of Education: An EMS Approach, Third Edition, provides EMS
educators with the tools, ideas, and information necessary to succeed in each of
these areas. The content reflects how current educational knowledge and theory
uniquely apply to EMS students, educators, and programs. This textbook is used in
the NAEMSE Instructor Courses, and is an excellent reference for all EMS
educators, as well as educators in allied health professions. Evidence-Based
Content In addition to foundational topics such as teaching philosophy and
classroom management, the text covers brain-based learning, accreditation and
program evaluation, emerging technologies, and assessment strategies. It guides
educators to write objectives, prepare lesson plans, and deliver education in
engaging ways to maximize student learning. Grounded in this information, EMS
educators can promote effective education regardless of the type of course or
setting. Highlights -Covers current educational theory and teaching methodologies
specific to EMS -Meets and exceeds the latest DOT National Guidelines for
Educating EMS Instructors -Offer practical advice and scenarios in the form of
Teaching Tips and Case in Points
Foundations of EMS Systems Bruce Walz 2016-09-02 Foundations of EMS Systems, Third
Edition is an introductory text in the Fire and Emergency Services Higher
Education (FESHE) emergency medical services (EMS) series. It provides an overview
for students, administrators, government officials, and others who need to know
about the emergency medical services system.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets Advantage Package (Canadian
Edition) American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS) 2020-02-18 Navigate 2
Advantage Access unlocks a complete Audiobook, Study Center, homework and
Assessment Center, and a dashboard that reports actionable data. Experience
Navigate 2 today at www.jblnavigate.com/2. In the early 1970s, Dr. Nancy Caroline
developed the first paramedic textbook and transformed paramedic education. Today,
the Paramedic Association of Canada is proud to continue this legacy, delivering
world-class education to future paramedics in Canada and around the globe. The
Eighth Edition offers cutting-edge, evidence-based content that aligns with
current guidelines, standards, and literature from medical authorities across the
spectrum of emergency medicine--from cardiac care, to stroke, to wilderness
medicine, to trauma. Current, State-of-the-Art Medical Content Based on the
National Occupational Competency Profiles and the latest CPR/ECC Guidelines, the
Eighth Edition offers complete coverage of every competency statement with clarity
and precision in a concise format that ensures comprehension and encourages
critical thinking. Detailed explanations of current practice and treatment provide
an unparalleled clinical foundation for a successful career as a paramedic and
beyond. Relevant medical concepts are presented to ensure students and instructors
have accurate, insightful interpretation of medical science as it applies to
prehospital medicine today. Application to Real-World EMS Through evolving patient
case studies in each chapter, the Eighth Edition gives students real-world
scenarios to apply the knowledge gained in the chapter, clarifying how the
information is used to care for patients in the field, and pushing students to
engage in critical thinking and discussion. Essential skill content is portrayed
in detailed steps that are the ideal complement to the National Occupational
Competency Profiles. A Foundation for Life The Eighth Edition provides a
comprehensive understanding of anatomy, physiology, pathophysiology, medical
terminology, and patient assessment. Clinical chapters discuss application of
these key concepts to specific illnesses or injuries, using context to refine and
solidify the foundational knowledge. Dynamic Technology Solutions Navigate 2
unlocks engaging tools that enable students and instructors to chart a swift path
to success. The online learning resources include student practice activities and
assessments and learning analytics dashboards. The online offering also includes
the following for every chapter: Ready for Review chapter summaries Vital
Vocabulary chapter definitions Assessment in Action scenarios with multiple-choice
questions Points to Ponder scenarios to consolidate information and promote
critical thinking
Advanced Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and Injured Aaos 2021-10
"Fourth Edition revised to meet current ILCOR guidelines, scope of practice,
educational standards, and other pertinent medical and science recommendations.
Additional content on COVID-19 and new content on soft skills have been added"-Essentials of Emergency Medicine Richard Aghababian 2010-10-22 This second
edition, compiled by an editorial board of veteran emergency medicine providers,
draws expert content from 184 contributors. New and updated chapters include
expanded sections on pediatrics and toxicology as well as the latest science on
emergency psychiatric care. -Paramedic Care Bryan E. Bledsoe 2000 Volume 1: "Introduction to Advanced
Prehospital Care" (includes Airway Management) Volume 2: "Patient Assessment"
Volume 3: "Medical Emergencies" Volume 4: "Trauma Emergencies" Volume 5: "Special
Considerations / Operations (includes Assessment-Based Management) Dr. Bryan E.
Bledsoe, lead author of the classic pre-'98 curriculum text "Paramedic Emergency
Care," along with co-authors Robert Porter and Richard Cherry, has woven together
contributions from field experts to provide detailed, yet student-friendly texts
that will set the standard for paramedic education for years to come. In
developing this series to meet the new curriculum, the goals were threefold:
Comprehensive coverage. The program includes "all" materials required for the new
U.S. DOT curriculum and, where appropriate, expanded information . Accuracy. The
material reflects the best and latest in scientific and medical practice, written
and reviewed by experts . Appropriate level. Concepts and terminology are clearly
explained. Beginning at the level of the new student and progressing through the
development of new and advanced concepts, this series will provide the student
with a broad background of knowledge and a firm grasp of how to apply it to
paramedic emergency care .
McGraw-Hill's EMT-Basic, Second Edition DiPrima Jr. 2011-04-22 Everything you need
for success on the EMT-Basic exam in one complete streamlined review! Includes
ems-finance-paramedic-care
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thinking questions help in understanding concepts and in applying them to patient
care. A summary and a list of references in each chapter make review easier. A
herbal appendix in the pharmacology chapter provides access to herbal content.
Drug monographs on the Evolve companion website include Mosby's Essential Drugs,
with instant access to comprehensive, up-to-date information on the medications
that are administered by paramedics as well as those most commonly prescribed to
patients. NEW! Nine new chapters and thoroughly updated content align the text
with the new National EMS Education Standards and reflect the 2010 ECC (Emergency
Cardiovascular Care) guidelines. NEW topics include coronary bypass, endocarditis,
adult IO infusion, bird flu, new fluid resuscitation guidelines for trauma
patients, drugs of abuse (Vicodin, Oxycontin), prediabetes, and management of
hypothermia and drowning. NEW Show Me the Evidence boxes show the value and impact
of evidence-based research. NEW Did You Know? boxes supplement chapter content
with interesting and relevant information. NEW Look Again feature includes crossreferences and specific page numbers for easy review of information that was
covered in earlier chapters. NEW farm considerations in the Trauma section enhance
rural practice with the kinematics of farm machinery incidents. Additional
Critical Thinking boxes encourage the application of critical thinking skills to
"real-life" EMS. Additional cultural considerations enhance your ability to deal
with the issues of multicultural patients. NEW Advanced Practice Procedures in
Critical Care appendix provides an overview of specialty procedures for paramedics
who work in critical care settings. Revised and updated Emergency Drug Index
reflects the new 2010 ECC guidelines with coverage of more than 75 emergency
drugs, their dose and administration, onset and duration, indications and
contraindications, adverse reactions, and special considerations.
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets, Canadian American Academy of
Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS) 2014-08-11 The Paramedic Association of Canada,
together with the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons and Jones & Bartlett
Learning are proud to continue Dr. Nancy Caroline's legacy by publishing a new
edition of the Emergency Care in the Streets, Canadian Edition!Dr. Caroline's work
transformed EMS and the entire paramedic field. She created the first national
standard curriculum for paramedic training in the United States. She also wrote
the first paramedic textbook: Emergency Care in the Streets.Now, the Seventh
Edition has been rewritten and revised by Canadian EMS experts specifically for
Canadian paramedics, using the National Occupational Competency Profiles.
Emergency Medical Services, 2 Volumes Jane H. Brice 2021-11-08 The two-volume
Emergency Medical Services: Clinical Practice and Systems Oversight delivers a
thorough foundation upon which to succeed as an EMS medical director and prepare
for the NAEMSP National EMS Medical Directors Course and Practicum. Focusing on
EMS in the 'real world', the book offers specific management tools that will be
useful in the reader's own local EMS system and provides contextual understanding
of how EMS functions within the broader emergency care system at a state, local,
and national level. The two volumes offer the core knowledge trainees will need to
successfully complete their training and begin their career as EMS physicians,
regardless of the EMS systems in use in their areas. A companion website rounds
out the book's offerings with audio and video clips of EMS best practice in
action. Readers will also benefit from the inclusion of: A thorough introduction
to the history of EMS An exploration of EMS airway management, including
procedures and challenges, as well as how to manage ventilation, oxygenation, and
breathing in patients, including cases of respiratory distress Practical
discussions of medical problems, including the challenges posed by the
undifferentiated patient, altered mental status, cardiac arrest and dysrhythmias,
seizures, stroke, and allergic reactions An examination of EMS systems, structure,
and leadership
District of Columbia Appropriations for 1998: Budget and financial plan and
executive summary United States. Congress. House. Committee on Appropriations.
Subcommittee on District of Columbia Appropriations 1998
Paramedic Practice Today Barbara Aehlert 2011 Get the tools you need to succeed!
With its conversational, easy-to-read style, Volume 2 of Paramedic Practice Today:
Above and Beyond simplifies topics and helps you master National Standard
Curriculum objectives and meet the new National Education Standards. It also
includes a companion DVD-ROM with step-by-step videos demonstrating key skills in
the textbook, along with medical animations and video lectures. Because this book
corresponds to the National Registry of EMTs National EMS Practice Analysis, it
provides you with the best possible preparation for the National Registry exam. A
JB Course Manager resource is available to accompany this title. JB Course Manager
is an easy-to-use and fully hosted online learning platform. For additional
information, or to make your request, contact your Account Specialist or visit
http://go.jblearning.com/JBCM.
Third World Emergency Medical Services. Building EMS Systems in Developing
Countries Dakota Duncan 2015-11-20 Scientific Essay from the year 2014 in the
subject Medicine - Hospital Environment, Clinical Medicine, , language: English,
abstract: How would one go about developing Emergency Medical Service systems in
third world nations? Who would tackle the project? Is it even possible with
limited resources and logistics capabilities? This paper outlines all aspects of
developing nations and the lack of medical care available, specifically the lack
of EMS systems.
Brady Paramedic Emergency Care Bryan E. Bledsoe 1994 This edition on paramedic
emergency care covers: current infectious diseases; airway management devices; the
autonomic nervous system; the changes in priorities in treating asthma and
reactive airway disease; and stress, burnout and CISD, as they relate to the
paramedic.
Division of Health Care Finance And Policy
Dictionary of Health Economics and Finance David E. Marcinko, MBA, CFP, CMP
2006-08-21 Designated a Doody's Core Title! "Medical economics and finance is an
integral component of the health care industrial complex. Its language is a
diverse and broad-based concept covering many other industries: accounting,
insurance, mathematics and statistics, public health, provider recruitment and
retention, Medicare, health policy, forecasting, aging and long-term care, are all
commingled arenas....The Dictionary of Health Economics and Finance will be an
essential tool for doctors, nurses and clinicians, benefits managers, executives
and health care administrators, as well as graduate students and patientsÖ With
more than 5,000 definitions, 3,000 abbreviations and acronyms, and a 2,000 item
oeuvre of resources, readings, and nomenclature derivativesÖ it covers the
financial and economics language of every health care industry sector." - From the
Preface by David Edward Marcinko
Principles of EMS Systems American College of Emergency Physicians 2006 Principles
of EMS Systems, Third Edition provides EMS personnel with an overview of the
organization and operation of an EMS system, both on a daily basis and in response
to large-scale events, including terrorist and weapons of mass destruction
incidents. This book explores the role the medical director plays in EMS and
discusses the importance of medical oversight and accountability. By focusing on
the collaborative interaction of EMS, police, and fire professionals, along with
emergency physicians, emergency departments, and hospitals, this resource provides
a framework for how these different groups must work together to ensure the
emergency medicine/health care safety net does not fail when it is needed the
most.
District of Columbia Appropriations for 1999: Operating budget and financial plan,
FY 1999 United States. Congress. House. Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee
ems-finance-paramedic-care

on District of Columbia Appropriations 1999
Paramedic Care Vol 1 Irm Vol 1 Sup Bledsoe 2005-03
Fire Engineering 1993
Kiplinger's Personal Finance 1977-10 The most trustworthy source of information
available today on savings and investments, taxes, money management, home
ownership and many other personal finance topics.
The Paramedic Review Bob Elling 2002 Ideal for review courses, The Paramedic
Review is a must-have tool for students preparing for either State or National
Certification Exams. It includes over 2000 multiple choice style questions based
on the revised DOT EMT-Paramedic curriculum objectives and content. The exam
questions are written in a style similar to those found on State and National
Exams and are easy to read. To ensure adequate practice, the more complex content
chapters have more questions to ensure students are truly prepared. Delmar's WhyDriven EMS Enrichment, is the companion text that explains the rationale for
answers to the exam review questions. This is an indispensable tool for all
paramedic students preparing for their certification exam.
EMS Finance Dennis M. Mitterer 2014-03-14 Emergency Medical Services: Finance is
intended to be used as a resource for the application of finance principles in a
managerial context. Written for non-financial managers, new managers, or
professionals who aspire to become better managers, the text provides valuable
finance knowledge that is easily incorporated into management processes.
Encouraging critical-thinking skills, the text helps EMS managers gain an
understanding of the “why's” and “how's” and the “rights” and “wrongs” of tracking
finances through an EMS organization, develop a fiscally sound EMS program, and
analyze business activity in order to inform sound decision making. ***** This
title is available only through the Pearson Custom Library (PCL). To order, click
here www.pearsoncustomlibrary.com. PCL allows customers to create customized
textbooks, giving students a more engaging and affordable education. Customers
also have the option of purchasing the full text without customization in the
Pearson Custom Library. For more information about customization opportunities,
refer to http://www.pearsoncustomlibrary.com. Because this program is print-ondemand, printing will not start until we receive a purchase order from your
bookstore. Please place your book order with the bookstore as soon as possible to
ensure timely delivery. Please allow 2-4 weeks for your book to print. Additional
time is required for outside content and/or packaging with other components.
EMS Judith E. Tintinalli 2010 This is a resource for EMS services worldwide edited
by an international team of experts. It helps EMS professionals plan and prepare
for their role in saving lives.
Paramedic Emergency Care Bryan E. Bledsoe 1990-12
National Registry Paramedic Prep Kaplan Medical 2019-04-02 Kaplan's National
Registry Paramedic Prep provides essential content and focused review to help you
master the national paramedic exam. This second edition features comprehensive
content review, board-style practice questions, and test-taking tips to help you
face the exam with confidence. Essential Review Content is weighted to match the
NRP so you can focus your study where it counts the most Concise review of the
material tested on the exam, including physiology, pharmacology, respiratory
emergencies, cardiac emergencies, shock, trauma, obstetrics and gynecology,
pediatrics, the psychomotor exam, and more Full-color figures and tables to aid in
understanding and retention Realistic practice questions with detailed answer
explanations in each chapter Overview of the exam to help you avoid surprises on
test day Expert Guidance We invented test prep—Kaplan (www.kaptest.com) has been
helping students for 80 years, and our proven strategies have helped legions of
students achieve their dreams
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets American Academy of Orthopaedic
Surgeons (AAOS), 2010-02-05 Think back to a time when paramedics didn’t exist.
When “drivers” simply brought injured patients to the hospital. When the EMS
industry was in its infancy. A time before Nancy Caroline. Dr. Caroline’s work
transformed EMS and the entire paramedic field. She created the first national
standard curriculum for paramedic training in the United States. She also wrote
the first paramedic textbook: Emergency Care in the Streets. The impact that Dr.
Caroline had on EMS and health care spanned across the U.S. and abroad. From
establishing EMS systems to training paramedics, to providing better nourishment
and health care for orphans, her work had a profound impact on humanity.
Throughout her life, Dr. Caroline brought a sense of excitement, joy, and humor to
her work. The American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons is proud to continue Dr.
Caroline’s legacy. Her sense of excitement and humor live on in this text, which
is dedicated to her. The Sixth Edition honors Dr. Caroline’s work with a clear,
fun, understandable writing style for which she was known. Welcome back a familiar
training companion to your classroom! Say hello to Sidney Sinus, AV Abe, and a
cast of memorable characters and amusing anecdotes. Make learning for your
students more fun!
Nancy Caroline's Emergency Care in the Streets, Canadian Edition Nancy L. Caroline
2011-03-09 The Paramedic Association of Canada, together with the American Academy
of Orthopaedic Surgeons and Jones and Bartlett Publishers are proud to continue
Dr. Nancy Caroline’s legacy by introducing Emergency Care in the Streets–Canadian
Edition! Dr. Caroline’s work transformed EMS and the entire paramedic field. She
created the first national standard curriculum for paramedic training in the
United States. She also wrote the first paramedic textbook: Emergency Care in the
Streets. In 2007, we welcomed back Emergency Care in the Streets with the
publication of the Sixth Edition in the United States. Now, this program has been
rewritten and revised by Canadian EMS experts specifically for Canadian
paramedics, using the National Occupational Competency Profiles.
Comparing European EMS Systems Thomas Krafft 2000
Minutes of Proceedings of the Standing Committee on Finance Canada. Parliament.
House of Commons. Standing Committee on Finance 2004
Omaha Orange Carl J. Post 2002 Essential reading for anyone who has ever wondered
how EMS in America evolved into its present state.
Health Care Emergency Management Michael J. Reilly 2010-10-25 Recent research
underscores a serious lack of preparedness among hospitals nationwide and a dearth
of credible educational programs and resources on hospital emergency preparedness.
As the only resource of its kind, Health Care Emergency Management: Principles and
Practice specifically addresses hospital and health system preparedness in the
face of a large scale disaster or other emergency. Administrators, emergency
preparedness coordinators, and clinical staff who are charged with managing
preparedness and emergency management functions for hospitals or healthcare
systems will turn to this guide as an essential reference in planning for
disasters, terrorism, and public health emergencies. Health Care Emergency
Management is also ideal for emergency preparedness courses in programs of health
administration or public health. Through case studies and practical examples, this
book engages the reader in active learning about this exciting, challenging, and
rewarding field. Key Features:* Chapters are contributed by leading authorities on
the topic of disaster planning. * The only text that focuses on disaster planning
for hospitals and health systems. * Each chapter offers concrete objectives for
focused learning as well case studies and practical examples that help the reader
understand key concepts* Downloadable resources including PowerPoints and a
TestBank are available for qualified instructors.Courses can be found through the
FEMA Emergency Management Institute College list page:
http://training.fema.gov/EMIWeb/edu/collegelist/
Emergency Care and Transportation of the Sick and Injured American Academy of
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Orthopaedic Surgeons 2016 "Based on the National EMS Education Standards and the
2015 CPR/ECC Guidelines, the Eleventh Edition offers complete coverage of every
competency statement with clarity and precision in a concise format that ensure
students' comprehension and encourages critical thinking. New cognitive and
didactic material is presented, along with new skills and features, to create a
robust and innovative EMT training solution."--Back cover.
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McGraw-Hill's EMT-Paramedic, Second Edition DiPrima Jr. 2011-04-22 An all-in-one
review for the EMT-Paramedic exam –updated to reflect the new 2010 National
Standard Curriculum Market: 18,500 students took the EMT-P exam in 2008 High-yield
outline format is supplemented with Q&A, clinical scenarios, and activities to
assist retention Addresses all the core competencies covered in any EMT-Paramedic
course Includes online practice exam with 150 questions
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